
Calendar Of Events

OM's OBSERVATIONS

Hello! October marks the end of the first nine
weeks for many of you. Lots of Key Clubs are
getting into the swing of things, starting to host
volunteer events and club meetings which is
great! If you or your club need help with
anything, please reach out. 

October 1, 2021
Annual Dues Become

Payable

December 1, 2021
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

Vol 6
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October 16, 2021
Dollywood Fall Rally

November 1-5, 2021
Key Club Week

February 1, 2022
Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended

Spooky Times!

om@ktkey.org

Open Lieutenant Governor position
Trick or Treat for UNICEF
Key Club Week
District Convention

Here is what will be discussed in this month's
newsletter

November



Open Division Lieutenant Position
There currently is a position open for Division 2 Lieutenant

Governor. If you want to help your community and the key clubs in
your division achieve their service goals, then consider applying for

the LTG position. It is a great opportunity to meet new people,
make lasting connections, and help others around you. 



If you are interested, please email me at om@ktkey.org and the

Governor dalton@ktkey.org

Trick or Treat for UNICEF
Key Club is a National Partner for Trick or Treat by UNICEF. Trick or Treat

donations are used to better children's lives around the world by providing
immunization, clean water, education, emergency relief, and much more. To

donate or learn more, please visit Treat or Treat for UNICEF's website.



Key Club Week

Key Club week is an entire week dedicated to what Key Club is all about,
service. Each day represents different aspects of service. Here are what the

week days represent:

Wear Key Club gear in public and spread awareness about Key Club

Show appreciate to important figures such as teachers, administrators and more.
You can write thank you cards or even think of your own unique way of showing
thanks

Share on social media what makes you and your club great!

Spread joy to others by implementing simple acts of kindness throughout your day

Get in touch with local Kiwanis members and groups for a joint service project

Monday: Show your K

Tuesday: Kudos to the Key players

Wednesday: Dare to Share

Thursday: Random acts of Kindness

Friday: Connect the Ks



Thank you for taking the time to read this newsletter. If
you have any questions about the information in this

newsletter, please email me at any time. Even if its not
Key Club related, just send an email over. Don't hesitate

to ask!

District Convention
The Key Club District Convention will be held in Marriott Cool Springs
Franklin, Tennessee from the dates March 18-20 in 2022. During these 2

eventful days, election of 2021-2022 District Officers will be held as well as the
Service Fair, Workshops, a dance and more. More details will be released in

the coming months. It will be lots of fun all the while staying productive.


